
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 29, 2012 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  The Prince George’s County Planning Board 

 

VIA:  Steve Adams, Urban Design Supervisor, Development Review Division 

 

FROM:  Meika Fields, Senior Planner, Urban Design Section, Development Review Division 

 

SUBJECT: Revisions to Draft Resolution PGCPB No. 12-41 

Departure from Design Standards DDS-614 

Salubria Center 

 

 

There is one necessary modification to draft resolution PGCPB No. 12-41. Staff and the applicant 

concur that this minor revision should be made to the attached finding prior to final adoption of the 

resolution. 


